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Officers Patrolling in Poor Weather. 
 
Devon and Severn IFCA officers were patrolling South Devon during the August bank holiday period. 

                        

 

Devon and Severn IFCA officers were patrolling South Devon during the August bank holiday period. The 
patrol was planned following on from a Tactical Communication Group (TCG) meeting which took place in 
order to comply with the Enforcement and Compliance Strategy document. The patrol took place around the 
Inshore Potting Area (IPA) in the approximate location of Start Point. This was to ensure compliance within 
the restricted areas for towed gear vessels. From 28th August all mobile gear operators (145 vessels) in the 
Authority’s District will be required to report live their vessels position at least every 10 minutes to the 
Devon and Severn IFCA whilst within the District. 

The video below demonstrates that a nice summer’s day can quickly become inclement especially when 
working in a 6.4 m Rigid Inflatable Boat (R.I.B). The Devon and Severn IFCA R.I.B Enforcer is now approaching 
15 years of age and is soon to be replaced by a new vessel which is being constructed by Ribcraft based in 
Yeovil.   

 

https://www.devonandsevernifca.gov.uk/content/download/1780/16158/version/4/file/DSIFCA+Enforcement+%26+Compliance+Strategy+2018-2019.pdf
https://www.devonandsevernifca.gov.uk/content/download/1832/16569/version/1/file/New+boat+press+release+March+%2718.pdf

